
COBB COUNTY RETIRED EMPLOYEE ASSOCIATION 

MINUTES 

FEBRUARY 18, 2019 

 

The Monthly meeting of the CCREA was held on Monday, February 18, 2019 at the West 

Cobb Senior Center.  President John Reida called the meeting to order at 10:35 a.m. 

Invocation was given by President Reida followed by the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag. 

WELCOME/RECOGNIZE NEW MEMBERS:   To our first meeting of the year, new 

member Eric Lane – Superior Court and Information Services.  Welcome aboard! 

Thanks to Judy Sheppard for the goodies she provided for the meetings. 

President acknowledged birthdays and Anniversaries.  

ILLNESS/DEATH:  None reported - let’s keep each other in prayer. 

PROGRAM:   Bob Beard our membership, recognition and Programs/Speakers introduced 

our speaker – Melissa Doughty, Retirement Plans Specialist with ICMA-RC.  She spoke on 

how to help your money last through retirement, with a keen emphasis on the rocky 

market right now.  When you get a certain age, and have retired, you can’t contribute 

anymore, you can leave your money there and do withdraws, you can set up withdrawals 

on line Appointments are available at 100 Cherokee Street – go on line to sign up.  

Melissa’s email is MDoughty@ICMARC.org, phone number 202-288-7820 her cell. 

TREASURER REPORT:  As of today Feb. 18 we have on hand in our account $9,994.45. 

SECRETARY:   No minutes. 

 

COMMITTEE REPORTS:  Bob Beard – 2
nd

 VP: Membership, Recognition & 

Programs/Speakers – Membership Committee – Melvin Holton, Chair 

                                      Recognition Committee – Roswell Story, Chair 

                                                                                   David Stone, Member 

                                      Program & Speaker; Bob Beard, Chair 

                                                                            Sandy Delves, Member 

If you are interested in participating in any of these Committees or know of someone you 

would like to come and speak to the retirees, please contact Bob.  If you know of someone 

that need to be recognized, contact Roswell.  If you know of any person that has retired 

from Cobb County and don’t attend, contact Melvin and try to get them to come join us. 

 

mailto:MDoughty@ICMARC.org


Bill Pardue – 1
st
 VP: Calling, Social & Website 

  Calling Committee; Yvonne Griffith, Chair 

   Shirley Morrison, JoAnn Mann, Rhonda Anderson, Bill Pardue 

   Members. See Yvonne Griffith if you would like to serve on this  

   committee 

  Social Committee; Judy Sheppard, Chair 

   Marianne Reida, Ruth Walker, Lane Burnett, Gail Green and Pat  

   Birdwell, Members.  See Judy if you would like to serve on this  

   committee 

  Website and Social Media Committee; Mike Ball, Chair. If you would like to  

   help Mike on this committee, see him. 

 

TECHNOLOGH UPDATE: Dryer lint filter – use a vacuum to clean the dryer lint, and the 

filter use some dish detergent and a tooth brush 

DUES ARE $24.00 DOLLARS, SEE MIKE BALL 

Gift Card drawing:  Congratulations to Sandy Delves – Lowe’s gift card. 

The next meeting will be on March 18
th

 with the new District 1 Cobb County Board of 

Commissioner Keli Gambrill. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 11:35 a.m. 

 

Have a bless day! 

Secretary 

JoAnn Mann 

            


